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Autumn 1                                   September 2020 
 

Pluto and Comets 
 

Welcome back to the new school year. I would like to say a big well 

done to all of the children in Early Years, they have settled in really 

well. Despite it being a strange and difficult time for everyone, they 

have all adapted well. 

 

This half term our topic will be ‘All About Me’. This topic will 

include looking at similarities and differences between ourselves and 

our families. We will also be learning about the Royal family and  

British History, including The Great Fire of London.  

 

Unfortunately due to the current situation we will not be sending 

school diaries or reading books home. However, once the reception 

child are settled they will have a reading book in school. Nursery 

children also have access to plenty of books throughout the week but 

please do make sure you are also encouraging children to share 

stories at home. 

 

Lastly, I would like to remind all parents about Tapestry. We strongly 

encourage you to download the ‘app’ to keep a track of your child’s 

learning. We would also love to see what the children get up to at 

home, so please feel free to upload your own observations. If you 

need any support with Tapestry please speak to a member of staff. 

 

Mrs Eaton and the Early Years Team 

 
  

Please can we remind all parents to drop off and collect their 

children as quickly as possible to avoid congestion.  

 

 

Weekly Events 

Fridays 

Celebration assembly 

(children only due to current 

situation). 

Wednesdays 

Pluto will have PE with Mrs 

Tilley on a Tuesday.  

Children should arrive at 

school already dressed in 

weather appropriate P.E. 

kits. All P.E. will be outside if 

the weather permits. 

Wednesdays 

Once the children in Pluto 

are completely settled and 

familiar with routines, they 

will receive homework. 

Some weeks this may 

require them to sit down 

and complete a task and 

other times they may be 

required to carry out a more 

practical task. This will be 

shared via Google 

Classrooms, more 

information will follow. 

 

Please Note 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please speak to 

myself or another member 

of staff. 


